15th Fobrwary 1965

Greetings Rhys:

Enclosed is a dreft of an article I
have written entitled Age of Tasmanian Aberigines.
Upon reading it over, the contents seem sort of
dull, Unfortunately, I am not an archeologist, nor
can I spend much more time on this search, Please
read it over and make any suggestions you ush..
I'11 take the subject up with you when I see you.

My plan 18 to drive to Wynyard on the 25th,
I1'11 sppear at your camp or the digging about Jam
on the 26th, I can stsy four or five days to help
you finish, With luck I'1l also bring acme fotos
teken from the air,

Bect regards,

Gt

Grete Redber



